
 
BuB News 

Doing all the good that we can     13th January 2022  
Some dates to note… 

January 
14th Young Voices O2 – Postponed 
19th Year R & 6 Vision & NCMP screening 
 
February 
8th Safer Internet Day 
11th Last day of term 3 
21st Staff Development Day 
22nd Start of Term 4 
 

Lates 

No lates - Year 6 
Joint Silver (with just 1 late) 

to years 1 ,2 & 3 
 

Overall we had a disappointing 20 late arrivals in the last 5 days. 
 

Well done to the children in Year 3 for their 100% attendance 
(reasons connected to Covid are not included) 

A note from Mr Way… 

 

We will be sending out a new clubs list next week. Once again we have tried our best to provide a balanced 
range of clubs for the children. I know of schools that are not running clubs at present so I am particularly 
pleased that we can offer them to our children. They will start on the 31st January and will run until Easter. 
 

Covid Update… 

Currently there are 5 of our children off school with confirmed positive results and the relevant individual 
classes have been informed of new cases. There are a further 7 children absent from school waiting for PCR 
test results generally as a result of a member of their household being positive. We do not have any staff 
members off with Covid at present. I am always grateful for your support and common sense approach as we 
continue our attempts to keep those affected by Covid to a minimum within our school. Thank you 

 

Mr Way  

 On Tuesday we had a visit from the Fire Brigade who ran workshops for each class 
throughout the day. 

 

 Young Voices was cancelled this month due to covid.  It has now been rescheduled for 
Tuesday 24th May 2022. 

 

               

             Collective Worship 

             Mr Way told the story of Jesus feeding 5000 people with 5 loaves 2 fish and he explained how the   
young boy who gave up his lunch could never have anticipated how his generosity could make such a 
difference. Mr Way used this story to explain that the tiniest generous gesture, including the giving of time, a 
smile or a thank you, can make a big difference.  
Rev Tim visited on Tuesday and he told the story of Jesus converting water into wine and he did so in his own 
very unique way! The children always enjoy Tim’s visits and so too do the staff. 
  
Dear God, Thank you for the generosity of others and help us to learn to be generous too. Show us that small 

acts of kindness and generosity can make a difference to us all, Amen. 
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And finally…  

Mia in year 3 is raising money in aid of British Red Cross. She will be dancing every day for 30 
minutes for a whole month for the British Red Cross:  
 
The British Red Cross helps people in crisis, whoever and wherever they are. We are part of a global 
voluntary network, responding to conflicts, natural disasters and individual emergencies. Your 
donation will go to help those in crisis both in the UK and overseas. 
 
To donate, please visit https://gofund.me/0b641190 
 
  

Start children off on the way they should go, and even when they are old 

they will not turn from it  Proverbs 22:6 
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